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2013 GLINTA Reception
May 4–8, 2013

Katten was pleased to sponsor the 2013 GLINTA reception at the International Trademark 
Association annual meeting benefiting The Trevor Project, the leading national organization providing 
crisis intervention and suicide prevention services to lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and 
questioning youth.
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